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N O T E   F R O M   P R E S I D E N T   T O M  
 

 

Hello, All! 
 
April will be one of our busiest months with the Legends of Broadcast on April 20. In preparation for the 
Legends, several members have been working to restore the radio studio used by Joe Rumore at his 
home while broadcasting on WVOK. Thanks again to member Ray Edwards for his donation of this 
studio equipment. We found a picture of Joe in the studio (actually, about 30 copies of this picture), and 
we are trying to replicate the studio to the way it looked in the picture, as closely as possible. Members 
continued to work on their radios at the Shop to restore them to their glorious past. Some pictures of 
this activity follow. 
 

 
The Legends at the 2016 Legends of Broadcast. Missing is the late Sterling Brewer , who left before the picture was 

made. Also, Ed Boutwell, our in -house Legend, was behind the camera videoing the event . 
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Gene Lively telling a story in 2016. Note the late Sterling Brewer at the table facing Gene. Gene is telling the group 

about how he replaced Jane Pauley at a TV station in Minneapolis . 
 

 
Jim Cawthon using the mixer as a table to draw a layout of the Rumore studio from the studio picture.  

  



April 2017  Page 3 

 
Ken Smith, Steven Westbrook and Ed Boutwell cleaning up the UPI Teletype used by Joe Rumore . 

 

 
The Teletpye placed outside of the two radio studios, ready to rip and read. The box contains new teletype paper 
ready to be installed in the teletype.  
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Joe Rumore pictures waiting to be hung in the radio studio. The "Record Rack" was a popular record store in 
Homewood, AL, Joe Rumore's hometown.  

 

 
Dee Haynes installs the rollers on one of the rolling bases to be installed on the two transcription turntables, the 
studio mixer and the Ampex reel to reel tape recorder in the Rumore studio.  
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Willie Henderson and Dave Johnson check out Willie's latest acquisition from our surplus radio supply.  

 

 
Frank Parker with his restored Navy radio. The warning  states that the radio cannot be used aboard a ship because 

of unsafe radiation limits. A radio only for the land Navy ! 
  


